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Where We Are Now  

 Area Contests are completed. Areas H1 and H4 had a joint contest as did Areas H2 and H3 

 Division H Contest is on October 19, 2012 

 3 clubs have still not met the minimum dues paid members requirement. Working with them to 
complete the submission of their dues 

 New club lead (Duarte Chamber of Commerce) is being followed up. Have a demo meeting on 
Oct 16 

 New club lead in a church is being followed up 

 First round of Area Governors visit to all clubs are complete 

 Second round of club visit in Progress and reports are being submitted 
 
Where We Want to Be  

 All clubs to have met their dues requirements 

 4 areas, 26 clubs, 450 members, all clubs at charter strength or better 

 35% member loss 

 DCP – 75% clubs Distinguished or better 
 
How to Get There 

Our guiding principles: Promote harmony amongst all clubs by inviting their leaders to the Area and 
Division Council meetings 
 
1. Area Governors to promote Open House in all clubs and assist them in the same. 
2. Talk about Club success Plan and ensure the clubs are following the plan. 
3. Conduct joint Area Contests to enable more interaction between clubs. 
4. Promote Distinguished Member program in all clubs. 
5. Promote Distinguished Club Program. 

 
Club Visits, Reports, Area Council Meetings 

 All clubs visited at least once 

 Division Council meetings taking place regularly where Area Governors and Club officers are 
participating 

  



 
 

 
Challenges 

 Club Member Dues are being delayed. Following up with the clubs via emails, phone calls to get 
the dues in 
 

 
Successes 

 Area contests were held successfully 

 Division Executive meetings are being held regularly.  

 Several clubs who did not follow the TI plan have now promised to be more actively involved in 
the DCP program and also the Area contests. 

 Clubs are already talking about Open Houses and ways to be more actively involved in TI 
 
Kudos and Recognition 

 I want to recognize all the Area H Governors, Peter Lin, Hector Mascorro, Jeff Lee, and Sandy 
Maclain for putting on wonderful Area Contests.  

 I also want to thank them for visiting all their clubs and begin submitting their reports to TI  

 I want to thank our sister Division B, for assisting us in every way possible during all our contests. 

 I want to recognize the contest chair for the Division H contest, Efrain Gonzalez, who has been 
very active in ensuring that we will have an amazing Division H contest. 

 Special thanks to all the Division H officers 
 

 


